
 

UNADOPTED 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

GOVERNING BOARD OF THE HEMET UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2350 W. Latham Ave. 

Hemet, CA 92545 
 
 

DATE Tuesday, November 8, 2005 
  
PLACE District Administration Office, 2350 W. Latham Ave., Hemet CA 92545 
  
CALL TO ORDER At 5:40 p.m., President Gosch called the meeting to order.  

 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
 

Gisela Gosch, President  
Marilyn Forst, Vice President 
Charlotte Jones 
David Peters 
Phyllis Petri 
Bill Sanborn 
 

MEMBERS ABSENT Mike Cook 
 

ADMINISTRATORS 
PRESENT 
 

Phil Pendley, Superintendent 
Jonathan Greenberg, Deputy Superintendent 
Richard Beck, Assistant Superintendent 
Nancy Divine, Area Administrator 
Karen Ashman, Executive Assistant 
Holly Necochea, Confidential Secretary 
 

PLEDGE 
 

The flag salute was led by Mrs. Gosch and was followed by a moment of 
silence. 
 

HEARING SESSION There were no speakers. 
 

OPEN SESSION At 5:45 p.m., the Board convened in Open Session for the Online Agenda 
Training which was led by Dianne Parker and JoAnne Brandes of California 
School Boards Association. 
 

INFORMATION Mrs. Gosch announced that the location of the November 15, 2005 Board 
meeting would be changed from Idyllwild School to the District Administration 
Offices due to logistical complications. 
 
Mrs. Forst indicated she would be unable to attend the CSEA and HTA 
Executive Board meetings on November 30, 2005.  Mr. Peters said he would 
attend the meetings. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 Motion No.1009 

On a motion by Mrs. Forst, seconded by Mr. Sanborn, the Governing Board 
voted unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 7:05 p.m. 
 

 
 
 
    
  Gisela Gosch, President 
   
 
    
  Marilyn Forst, Vice President 


